
 

 

29th August, 2022 

To, 

The BSE Limited 

Corporate Relationship Department, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai-400001 

 

The Calcutta Stock Exchange Limited 

7, Lyons Range, 

Kolkata-700 001 

 

Dear Sir, 
 

Sub: Intimation for Change of Registered Office of the Company 
 
Pursuant to SEBI (LODR) regulation 2015, we would like to inform you that, the Board of 

Directors at their meeting held today has decided to change the registered office of the 
Company from Chandra Kunj, 3 Pretoria Street, 4th Floor, Kolkata-700071 to new Address at 
Premises No. 9 Ground Floor, Vasundhara Building, 2/7 Sarat Bose Road, Kolkata- 700020 w.e.f 

29th August, 2022. 
  
This is for your information and records. 

 
Thanking you, 
 

 
Yours faithfully, 
For Shree Hanuman Sugar & Industries Limited 

      
 

 

Lenoard Carvey 

Whole Time Director 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 


